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At the April Commissioners meeting, a proclamation was read 

supporting Mental Health Awareness Month in Fayette County. Pictured 

to the left is Dustin Murray with Commissioners Ambrosini and 

Zapotosky. 

Photo courtesy of Fayette County Behavioral Health Administration, as 

provided for The Answer, Fayette County Behavioral Health 

Administration’s Quarterly Publication. 

http://fcbha.org/PDF/FCBHA_2015_Summer_Newsletter.pdf

